
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Members of Council  

FROM:  Diane Wolgamuth, Director of Administration 

DATE:  January 6, 2023 

RE:  2023 Committee/Commission/Board Appointments 

  

Appointment letters were sent to all Committee, Commission and Board members whose terms expired on 

December 31, 2022.  All returning members have been invited to attend Monday’s Special/Organizational 

Meeting to be given the oath of office.  Following is a summary of expirations and changes in membership: 

 

• Board of Zoning Appeals – The term of Stivo DiFranco expired and he has agreed to serve another 

four-year term.   

 

• Citizens Advisory Committee – All current members are returning for another year with the exception 

of Mary Singer and Loretta Williams.  New member Patti Ferris has been appointed by Mayor Bodnar 

and additional members are being sought to fill the remaining vacancies. 

 

• Planning & Zoning Commission – The term of Paul Fikaris expired and he has agreed to serve an 

additional five-year term.  In addition, long-time member and Chair, Vetus Syracuse, has resigned from 

the Commission due to his recent appointment as a full-time magistrate for the Cuyahoga County 

Probate Court.  Mr. Syracuse also served as the P&Z representative to the Board of Zoning Appeals and 

P&Z will follow their usual procedure to select another member to serve in that capacity.  Mayor 

Bodnar has appointed resident Randy Weltman to fill the P&Z vacancy and he has agreed, pending 

Council’s approval.  Mr. Weltman is a retired attorney, lives on Bonnieview Road, and currently serves 

on the Records Commission.   

 

A Motion to approve all appointments has been placed on Council’s Special Meeting agenda.  As soon as all 

appointments are finalized, the Village Directory and the Term Expiration List will be updated and distributed.   

cc:   Mayor Brenda T. Bodnar 

 Department Heads 

 Council Clerk 


